
Dear Senate Committee,

I write to you in support of funding the addiction recovery services outlined in Measure 110 - Drug Addiction & Recovery Act. This 
law will help us build a proactive system to provide addicts to support they need. This measure will reduce the costly and often 
ineffective law enforcement interventions that are employed to deal with crimes stemming from addiction. It is so important to 
identify and focus on the public health crisis of addiction as the root cause of so much crime and housing instability.

I urge you to fund this important addiction recovery services!

Thank you,
Allyson Dugan


